
Parent/Carers,  

Technology is forever advancing and it can be hard 

trying to protect your device from harm. 

It is important that both your devices and any devices 

your children have access to are secure. 

So please, come and secure your device with Mrs 

Dundas or Miss Hargreaves our new ICT technician. 

For any advice they are both available and happy to 

help. 

Please don’t hesitate to protect yours and your 

children's devices.  

Welcome to this half term’s e-safety newsletter. 

This will keep you up to date with relevant 

online safety information to help you keep your 

children safe online at home. This is a legal 

safeguarding requirement for schools to 

highlight relevant information to parents. 

For further online safety advice click the image below. 

https://www.westmoorprimary.co.uk/e-safety
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/


If any extra information is needed our newsletters are 

always available to view on the website to read over (Click 

on the logo above for fast access) and we have included a link on 

the previous page to national Online Safety, which includes 

lots about E-Safety. 

We are also happy to host face to face workshops to 

further your knowledge if this is something you would be 

interested in. 

Please see Mrs Dundas or Miss Hargreaves on the yard if 

this is something you would benefit from. More 

information will be given in the next academic year. 

See next page for new survey. 

As a result of the last E-Safety survey 

most parents state they would like extra 

guidance with: 

 Using parental restrictions on devices. 

 How to deal with internet trends as 
they rise. 

 Where to go for advice on online 
safety. 

 How to monitor activity. 

https://www.westmoorprimary.co.uk/e-safety


EEE---SAFETY SURVEYSAFETY SURVEYSAFETY SURVEY   

Home - eaware  

Please see below a link to complete our most recent E-Safety survey.  

The survey is 24 hour access and needs to be completed by the 23rd 

of June.  Please complete this survey, the results allow us help 

anyone who needs a better understanding of E-Safety. 

Your parent codes are : 

 Reception Parents - 69V9U 

 KS1 Parents (year 1 & 2) - N2MPX 

 Lower Key Stage 2 Parents (year 3 & 4) - ESEWE 

 Upper Key Stage 2 Parents (year 5 & 6) - 7TWR8 

You should be presented with this screen. Please type the relevant code into 

the assessment box.  It will then take you through the survey.  

If it takes you to the main eaware page, in the top right there should be a 

button to log in. That will take you to the page above. 

https://schools.eaware.co.uk/

